
May-June 2021                                     Founded  1885                                 Phone Number  610-373-3982 

Club Hours 
          Monday:           Closed      
          Tuesday:          Closed     
          Wednesday:     5:00-10pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
         Thursday:          5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Friday:               5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Saturday           5:00-10pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Sunday          Closed    
 
 Reading Liederkranz 

President’s Message 

German Singing and Sport Society OUR 135th ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

With some Covid restrictions lifted as of April 4th, you 
no longer have to buy food to drink an alcoholic bever-
age.  Mask and Social distancing still remain intact; 
however, our occupancy can increase to 75% of capac-
ity.  It is our plan to keep the dining room and bar room 
seating as is for now which is 120 in the Dining room 
and 30 in the bar area.  
 Our new treasurer Steve Gleuck, and his assis-
tant Carol Stuber are getting their minds around the 
club’s numbers and modifying some reporting.  Since 
the inception of the club 135 years ago, all dues monies, 
donations, and other non-sales monies were just put 
into the general fund. In 2011 when I was President, I 
wanted the dues monies in a separate account so that 
we could clearly see where the club was in real num-
bers.  Quite frankly the club depended on the dues mon-
ies and Oktoberfest to balance out each month.   
 I believed then, and as I do now, that dues 
should be in a reserve account to draw upon when 
needed and to save for major projects.  With the new 
accounting, I understand that Steve will be reporting 
this in such a manner.  Needless to say, as I said in the 
last newsletter, we need to see more of your smiling 
faces at the club to insure current and future profitabil-
ity. Also, with all our activities since last June, we have 
not documented any cases of Covid being contracted or 
spread at any of our club events.  We have taken great 
measures and caution to make dining and dancing as 
safe as humanly possible and we do encourage you to 
come visit us soon! 
 The outside grove will soon be open and we 
have some great events planned: 
 

 

Maifest weekend, April 30th, brings Alex Meixner! 
Then our "Salute to the Blue" (Saluting our brave and 
dedicated police officers) on Sunday May 23rd - 12 Noon 
to 5 Pm with Erich Cawalla and Friends (full 5 piece 
Band) playing 1-4 pm.  Please come up to show your 
support for these guardians of our freedoms. 
 Let's work together to make 2021 our best year in 
the history of the club.  See you at the club! 
 

    Mike Feeney 

           CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

       MAY 
 May 6       Cornhole League                        6-9:00pm 

 May 7      KERMIT—date  change              6-9:00pm 

 May 9       Mother’s Day Dinner        see flyer 

 May 11     Board of Directors Meeting            6:30pm 

 May 12     Wine Down Wednesday           5-10:00pm 

 May 15     Saturday Dining & Dancing          5:00pm 

           Bobby Newton & 3 the Hard Way     6-9:00pm 

 May 20      Cornhole League                       6-9:00pm      

 May 23      Salute the Blue                           see flyer 

 May 27      Oktoberfest Meeting                  7-8:00pm 

 May 28      Kermit in the Haus                     6-9:00pm 

 May 29      Spring Fling         see flyer  

     

                       SEE JUNE EVENTS next page 



    JUNE 

June 3    Cornhole League                                    6-9:00pm 
June 4    Randy Z music                                        6-9:00pm 
June 8    Board of Directors Meeting                        6:30pm 
               General Membership Meeting                   7:30pm 
June 9    Wine Down Wednesday                            5:00pm                          
June 11   Kermit in the Haus      6-9:00pm 
June 17   Cornhole League                                   6-9:00pm 
June 20   G.T.V.  Father’s Day Clambake              see flyer                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
June 24   Thirsty Thursday                                    5-9:00pm 
June 24   Oktoberfest Meeting                              7-8:00pm 
June 25   Wurstfest                                               5-9:00pm
     
If you are not receiving our weekly e-mail blast, you 
might be missing out on something good!  
      Please sign up at :          
   readingliederkranz.com/weekly-email-blast 

Reading Liederkranz 2021 Membership Renewal 
 A reminder to all members that in order for your membership to remain current, your 2021 membership re-
newal was due by December 31, 2020.  We thank all of our members for promptly renewing their membership.  You 
may still renew your membership at any time at the club by filling out a Renewal Slip.  Please see a member of the 
staff or an officer to receive a renewal slip.  Members may also mail in their dues with the Renewal Slip below.  We 
thank you for your continued membership and patronage of the club.  If you have already renewed your member-
ship, please disregard this notice. 
 We again wish to thank all the members that donate to the annual Building Fund.  Your generosity pays for 
needed maintenance and repairs at the club.  This past year the club has gotten new doors, a new pavilion for the 
chicken cooking area, parking lot, and tree work.  By utilizing volunteer labor whenever possible, we are able to 
stretch these dollars and accomplish many things.   We THANK every member who contributes to this fund. 

Mailing Address:  P. O. Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338 
Please mail your renewal to the attention of the Financial Secretary 

 
Please clip and return with your renewal payment of $25.00 per member, made payable to the Reading Liederkranz 
 
 
Name(s) __________________________________________________________________________________   
 
Address _______________________________________ City _______________ State _____     Zip _________ 
 
Payment Amount _______________ 
 
Method of Payment:   Cash ________   Check No. ________   Credit Card Order _____ 
Credit Card payments accepted only at the club. 
 
I also wish to contribute to the Reading Liederkranz Building Fund.   
 
Suggested donation levels: $5    $10    $25    $50    $100    Other:  $   
Donor recognition occurs annually in the newsletter.   
You may also direct your donation to in memory of a loved one, or remain anonymous. 
 
Received by: ______________________________________________  Date: _________ 

Note: Due to the ongoing pandemic, 
the Stammtisch Group and  
German Language Classes are on 
hold until further notice.  Watch the 
website and Email Blasts for any  
update of these two gatherings. 

 
The Revised By-Laws of the Reading 
Liederkranz have been officially 
voted on and approved. There will be 
copies available at the Club 
as well as posted on line. Please 
contact 1st VP Jeff Bryan 
at JeffreyRBryan@comcast.net with 
any questions.  Thank you! 

             Please note, we are still under construction with renovations inside so your continued cooperation 
and patience is greatly appreciated! The front door is now OPEN! Take time to view our ongoing 
Progress in the Stammtisch area with new flooring provided by the Ladies Auxiliary and new pan-
eling and woodwork by House Trustee Rolf Duerr and his dedicated crew of 
volunteers! Thank you to all who are helping in this project!  



LADIES 
AUXILIARY 

READING 
LIEDERKRANZ 
SINGERS 

GERMANIA 
SOCCER 

G.T.V. 
EDELWEISS 

     DIVISION REPORTS 

Hello to all members and Happy Spring and Summer to you all!  The Ladies 
have  met recently and discussed  the necessary placement of outside planters 
and flowers to beautify the area for the Club's outside events.  We have missed 
meeting physically during this pandemic but have tried to remain in touch via 
texts and emails.  We are happy to have contributed to the new floor in the refin-
ished Stammtisch area of the Club.  Thank you to our members and spouses 
who continue to decorate for the seasons and special events inside our 
Club.  We do not meet in June and July as a group, but we hope to continue with 
our breakfast meeting in August, to be determined later.  Watch for any notices in 
the weekly email blasts.  We continue to send good wishes for healing to our spe-
cial member, and friend Joann Marnell.  Hoping to see all of you on a more regu-
lar basis soon! 

120 years ago, Eagle Mt. Home was formed and bought the land that the Reading Lieder-

kranz now owns. Throughout most of the years, they have had an active group of people 

using the facility. In the 30’s and 40’s there was a swimming pond, picnic area, and a large 

number of members brought their families up for Saturday and Sunday on the mountain. In 

the 50’s, the building was renovated with an addition on the kitchen side. The building was 

heated for the first time, and we really became a year-round facility. In the 60’s and 70’s 

through the 80’s, the membership declined but the club was still active. In 1989 the Read-

ing Liederkranz became active members of the EMH and helped them continue their suc-

cess. Since 1990 the Liederkranz has taken ownership of the building and has continued 

improving and actively using the facility and its grounds. 

The Liederkranz Singers have developed a protocol to guide us through the 

steps to resume chorus rehearsals on a conditional basis.  The Singers will be 

starting up rehearsals, outdoors, with masks and spacing, (among additional 

stipulations), every other Sunday afternoon, at 2 PM, starting April 18th.  We 

will be working closely with Tara, to ensure that we are not conflicting with 

any Club events.  Hopefully, we plan on getting back into a full rehearsal 

schedule, and eventually developing a calendar of Chorus events for this 

year.  Wish us luck!   

 
The Spring Soccer schedule is as follows: 
April 18- 5:00  GE vs Lanco Crush @ Jim Dietrich Park, Muhlenberg 
April 25- 5:00  Evergreen vs GE @ Evergreen Club 
May 16- 5:00   GE vs Lampeter-Strasburg @ Jim Dietrich Park, Muhlenberg 
May 23-     Lititz vs GE—site and time TBD 
June 6-  Wick Futbol vs GE– site and time TBD 

June 13– playoff slots to be determined 

          Germania is looking for a few more players! Call Len Weckel at 610-926-3731 
 If you’re interested!  
 

 
GTV is going to be starting practices again soon. We all are looking forward 
to that, as well as our spring-summer events. Our traditional Father’s Day 
Clambake will return on June 20. Information is in this newsletter.  Our 
popular Frontier Feast will be held in July. Look for more details on these 
two events on the website and in e-mail blasts. 

    EAGLES’   
    MT. HOME 



WILLKOMMEN 

 NEW MEMBERS OF THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
                AS OF MARCH-APRIL 2021 

Sue Albright     Chris Harwell   Nicole Ragab 

Christopher Bielecki    Delia Herr    Ramy Ragab 

Lisa Bielecki     Matthew A. Kaufmann  Tammy Ream 

Brenda Cotton    Kathryn Kline-Grove  Chrissy Scartozzi 

Laura Dubuque    Lauren Kreuzberger   Matt Scartozzi 

Christopher Ferrufino   Russel Leinbach   Lisa Starr 

Gabriella Ferrufino    Allen Loeb    Vaughn Starr 

John Gaenzle     Roxanne Loeb   Jack Steer 

Dean Gensemer    Andrew Martin   Scott Thomas 

Jacob Gierula    Annette Mieczkowski  Lois Turkes Bender 

Michael Gierula    David Morris    Shawn Utermohlen 

Francis Haring    Louise Morris   Toby Utermohlen 

Brandee Harwell    Beth Nussbaumer   Aaron Zajac 
 
      GROUNDS CLEANUP 
 
If you’re interested in  volunteering to help keep the outside area looking its best, 
do we have work for you! Volunteering to help with the outside grounds work is 
rewarding and there are plenty of outdoor safe, socially distanced projects.  Bring 
the family and volunteer safely together. Interested in mowing, general yard work, 
brush clearing...you name it we have an outdoor volunteer project for you!  
Call Joe at 610-334-6441. Thank you! 
 

       SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 

Thank you to all the participants in this year’s Scholarship Application Process. The winners 
will be announced in the next newsletter. Scholarship checks are traditionally presented at the 
Club’s Anniversary event in July.  
  

 Jay & Donna Yohn               3/22 
 Linda Bordic                5/22 
 John von Blauch               5/22 

 Ann Gagliano & Bob Sabalski                                   5/22  

Our stuffing date for the next bimonthly newsletter  

(June-July) is Wednesday, June16 at 9AM. 

All are welcome! Questions?? 
                               Contact Bryn Weckel at   
               610-926-3731  or e-mail:  brynlen@aol.com 

 
 
 

Brenda Dugan                                           5/21 
Fritz & Linda Allmendinger                      5/21 
Joel & Melissa Strohecker                       6/21 
Jeff & Judi Eshelman                                6/21 
Len & Bryn Weckel                       6/21 
Susan Shuler                                             9/21 
Rosemary Barker                                      9/21 
Joe & Joann Marnell                                 9/21 
Ginny Stricek                                           11/21 
Barry & Cherylene Shollenberger         11/21 
Bob & Nini Zoppel                                   11/21 
Dieter Czerny                                           11/21 
Oscar & Angela Smith                      1/22 
Chris & Nancee Cinelli                              3/22       

NEWSLETTER PATRONS 
For $20 a year you can be listed as a Patron in our newsletter and help defray printing costs.  
Donations can be sent to the club C/O Bryn Weckel.  The address is PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-
4338. Be sure to write “Newsletter Patron” on the envelope. 



                               CONTACT-FREE ORDERING FOR TAKEOUT    

              www.readingliederkranz.com/online-dining                               

 Just select from the options on our website (samples below) and add them to your or-

der. Once you are done ordering, you will enter your pick-up date and time. Please allow at 

least 30 minutes for us to prepare your food. Advanced orders may be placed for future pick-

up. You will pick up your food at the bar and will need to enter the building via the side en-

trance  hallway. Please check-in at the Bar when you arrive. Specials change weekly.  

 CALL AHEAD pick-up is ALSO available by contacting us at 610-373-3982. Please let us 
 know if  you need assistance and we will bring the food out to you. You will pay for your 
 order at pick-up. 

      GOULASH     POTATO PANCAKES                WINGS   STEAKBURGER 

       FAMILY DINING IN THE CLUBHAUS 
          Every Wednesday in May and June 
 

         Enjoy casual dining with a variety of  homestyle and  
       comfort foods prepared by our first-class kitchen and staff! 
     Weekly specials will appear on the E-mail blast and Website 

                                      Family Friendly Pricing  
              with our members in mind! 

   DINING ROOM WEDNESDAY THROUGH SATURDAY 

 
Our Dining Room is open and available starting at 5:00pm. Reservations are sug-
gested by calling the club at 610-373-3982 or online at 
www.readingliederkranz.com. Our Club is following CDC and State Health Guide-
lines as mandated to ensure you will have a safe and pleasant dining experience. 
The menu is updated weekly with German as well as standard favorites. 
See the website for more details. Make sure you are signed up to receive our  
E-mail blast which will inform you of updates and changes. 

          “Gutes Essen gibt es auf dem Berg!” 



             MAY  SATURDAY ENTERTAINMENT 
                Doors and the bar will open at 5:00 

                         Cover charge for all 

          Music 6-9:00pm    ~    Full Dinner menu 
        Call the Club at 610-373-3982  or go online 
 to   www.readingliederkranz.com for reservations 
 

 

 

Saturday, May 15– Bobby Newton  & 3 the Hard Way  -in the grove 
 
 
                                     
   
 
Saturday, May 29 -  Spring Fling featuring Smokin’ Soles—  in the grove 
             
                

                                

 
As of now, June Saturday evenings are booked for private rentals. Watch the website and  
e-mail blasts for any change to our entertainment calendar. 
 

The Reading Liederkranz is the perfect venue for group dinners, reunions, weddings, family 

gatherings etc. and word is spreading!  Call the club at 610-373-3982 or contact us online at  

rentals@readingliederkranz.com .  

Every Wednesday throughout the summer (weather permit-
ting) beginning  May 5 at 5:00, pets are invited to bring their 
owners for a relaxing and enjoyable evening on the moun-
tain. The outside bar will be available for people...water and 
treats available for dogs. Get a meal inside and bring it out 
to enjoy in the Biergarten. Don't let the "Dog Days" of sum-
mer get you down!  

 YAPPY DAYS ARE HERE AGAIN! 

Know a good performing band or musician? Just saw a local group who 
rocked? Then send their information via email and I will check them out to 
see if they are available for the club.  Bonus points if the Band plays German 
music.   Email: info@readingliederkranz.com         



 
 
      

featuring 

ALEX MEIXNER 
This is a Ticketed Event! Reservations online! 

Friday, April 30 
Spring is here and with it the opening of our 

Beautiful Grove and Biergarten! 
Come celebrate with us! 
Grove opens at 5:00pm 

Alex plays 6-10 
 

Wine Down Wednesdays 
 

Beginning May 12 and continuing every 
2nd Wednesday, Bar Trustee Jon Linton 
will present Wine representatives who 
will be bringing 4 bottles/styles of wine 
for your sampling enjoyment. The wines 

themselves will be available to pur-
chase by the glass or bottle while  
supplies last . More information will  
follow on the website and e-mail blast 
as we draw closer to this new event!  
   

 MAIFEST 



       READING LIEDERKRANZ PRESENTS 
 

                Mother’s Day Dinner 
          Sunday, May 9, 2021 

         Doors open at  Noon         Dinner served at 12:30 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

   $30 Member/ $35 Guest 
       Children under 12 / $10 
 
     Reservations required:  
online at  Readingliederkranz.com/event-ticketing   

                               or  
   call the club at 610-373-3982 

                Featuring: 

Crab and Butternut Squash Bisque 

Strawberry and Spinach Salad  ~ Balsamic Vinaigrette 

Choice of Entrée: 
Salmon en croute 

(salmon with herb sauce baked in puff pastry)  
                                         Or 
        Chicken Rouladen  
       (filled with German Black Forest Ham and Swiss Cheese) 
                  Potatoes au Gratin 
                          Spiced Honey Glazed Carrots 
  

           Black Forest Trifle 
      (layers of dark chocolate cake, cherries, and whipped cream) 

All Mothers will receive a complimentary long-stemmed flower! 



 



 



      TRAVEL UPDATE from our Club’s Travel Coordinator, Cherylene Shollenberger 

       2021 - MOTORCOACH TRIP TO CONNECTICUT RIVER VALLEY 

      2022 - RESCHEDULED WESTERN MED. CRUISE, ROME TO BARCELONA 

 
       
Our 28 travelers that were scheduled to cruise this summer on the Celebrity Apex in the Western Medi-
terranean have recently been contacted and informed by Boscov’s Travel Center and directly from Ce-
lebrity Cruise Lines that our planned cruise and itinerary for August 2021 is officially canceled.  We do 
believe that travel will be booming again in 2022, and we encourage you to call Boscov’s Travel Cen-
ters for all the details.  Planning ahead is crucial. 
    Please consider joining us for our Motor Coach Trip this fall to the Connecticut River Valley/Mystic 
Seaport area from October 5th -7th, 2021, at $599 per person, for a lovely display of fall foliage color 
and a very exciting itinerary!  See the brochure below for the full details.  The links to our full ravel bro-
chures are found on the weekly email blasts in my Travel News article, and also on our website.  Reser-
vations are growing, and all necessary safety protocols will be followed.  We can’t wait!   
     The second exciting trip will be our re-scheduled Western Mediterranean Cruise sailing from Rome 
to Barcelona with ports in Italy, France, and Spain, for August 10 - 22, 2022.  We thank Boscovs Travel 
Centers for guiding us along the way, navigating the pandemic ,all the while keeping us informed and 
following all safety protocols.  We must keep open minds in this changed world, and we will travel 
again! 
     Please see the page one of each trip here, and call, email or text your LK Travel Coordinator,  

                                  Cherylene Shollenberger, .at sholley3@aol.com or 484-336-7857.    

      Please call Boscov’s at 610-779-8640 to register and deposit.   

                         DANKE SCHOEN!  BON VOYAGE! 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID AND CDC UPDATE FROM MARK GOTTHELF, 2ND VP 

Dear Fellow Members, 
As we begin to see some progress in emerging from our pandemic, we must remain dili-
gent. I am including the latest CDC Guidelines specific to those receiving vaccines.  
Please continue to be safe. Thank you, 
 

Pennsylvania has eased its mask mandate to allow people who are fully vaccinated 
against COVID-19 to gather with other vaccinated people without masks or social 
distancing, state health officials said. 

The new rules also apply to vaccinated people gathering with people from a single 
household who have not been vaccinated but who are considered at low risk of se-
vere disease from the coronavirus — such as vaccinated grandparents visiting with 
healthy grandchildren. 
Vaccinated people also no longer have to quarantine following an exposure to 
someone with COVID-19, as long as they do not develop symptoms, state health 
officials said. 
Acting Secretary of Health Alison Beam revised the state’s existing masking order to 

align with recent guidance from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Preven-
tion. 
  



      

 

 

 

         

     Germania Over-40  Soccer   
             Since 1926 
                                                                                                                           
    Upholding     
     the proud  
    Tradition of          
    adult Soccer  
    in Eastern Pennsylvania  

                Affiliated with         
   EPSA, USASA,  

and US SOCCER                

Len Weckel, President  

      ERNST LICHT 
Embroidery and Imports, Inc.  

347 Main Street 
Oley, PA 19547 USA 

     610/987-3298 ~   Fax: 610/987-6007 
  
 E-mail:  office@ernstlicht.com      www.ernstlicht.com      
 Mon– Fri  9-5pm                   
 Saturday 10-2pm                   Ernst Licht, Owner  

   

     

 

 

 

 GENERAL HANDYMAN 
 Painting,  

 light carpentry,  

 Plumbing fixtures, 

 Power washing,  

 Gutter  installation, 
cleaning, and repairs.  

Call for estimates on your 
home repair needs.    

Jeff Seitz 484-706-2398 
         RL member 

  Florist 

 Temple        
     Greenhouses 
      Specializing in plants  

           and silk flowers 

      4821 Eighth Avenue 
          Temple, PA 19560      

                 610-921-0791  

  GERMANIA 

    
  

   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   

     Pennside Distributors 
   800 N. 25th St.   610-779-4120    
             Reading, PA 19606                                                                                                                                                 
Domestic, imported, and micro beers   

              Premium cigars- great prices 
                        ~walk-in humidor~ 
               Pa lottery      fresh roasted peanuts 
    Where there’s never a charge for cold beer ! 

Sam and Carin stunz    -    co-owners 



                ST. JOHN’S  
    LUTHERAN CHURCH 

   521 WALNUT ST. 
  Reading, PA 19601 

German Services 11:30am 
First Sunday of every month 

 ~    Weekly English Services at    

       10:30 am     ~ 
 Visitors are always welcome! 

 E-mail: stjohnrdg@verizon.net 

     Telephone: 610-372-6950 
www.facebook.com/ st.johnsreading 
 

Rev. Sonja Ware 

Services Center 
633 Court St. 

Reading 

Phone: 610.478.6136     Ex. 4 
kbarnhardt@countyofberks.com 
     www.countyofberks.com 
 

 

 

 

Kevin S. Barnhardt   
County Commissioner 
County of Berks, PA 

                 Compliments of 

             ATTORNEY 
  ROBERT D. KATZENMOYER 
       Serving All of your Legal Needs 

                 

  2309 Perkiomen Ave., Reading 
 

             610-451-9267 
 

MAIR’S 
Continental Motors, LTD 

             Specializing in repairs on German vehicles,  
                              Volvos and Subarus 

We Buy, Sell, Trade, and Tow all Vehicles! 
610-779-3555 

1455 Friedensburg Rd., Reading 
www.germanmotors.org 

 

 

Happy 
Mother’s Day 

Call 
Bryn Weckel 

at  
610-223-4615 

for  
Advertising 
Information 

 



    Reading Liederkranz 
“Wo man singt da lass dich ruhig nieder; böse Menschen haben keine Lieder.” 

Website:  www.readingliederkranz.com                E-mail:   info@readingliederkranz.com   
Rentals:   rentals@readingliederkranz.com          Membership:  membership@readingliederkranz.com  
                      Mailing Address:  Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338  

CLUB ORGANIZATION MEETING DATES & TIMES 

Ladies Auxiliary:   4th Friday of month at 7:00 pm—2nd floor 

Germania Soccer:     Annual Meeting—January 
Liederkranz Singers: Every Sunday 6-8 pm except when there 
is Brunch (then at 3 pm) 

G.T.V. Edelweiss Schuhplattlers:    Every Friday at 8 pm 

except no practice 3rd Friday of the month; Meeting 4th Thurs-
day at 8 pm 

Scholarship Committee: First Thursday of every month at 

7:00pm-  2nd floor 

Please participate in your particular division. If you do 
not belong to one and would like to  join, contact any offi-
cer for further information. 

                       

 Make the READING LIEDERKRANZ  

             Your Birthday Destination! 

   Members are welcome to raise a glass and enjoy a birthday drink on us. Celebrate your birthday    

   at the club and receive a complimentary drink, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday evening. If your  

   birthday falls on a Saturday through Tuesday, collect your birthday drink on the Wednesday  

   that immediately follows. A valid photo ID is required to collect your birthday drink.  

   

Greetings Members! 
 I am looking for individuals who want to assist in promoting the Club more through Social Media and 
multimedia content. The purpose is to create a team to assist in managing the Club's online presence, market-
ing, and to expand what we have to offer to our members and fans. I have some great ideas lined up but haven't 
had a chance to implement them yet so I am looking for partners who are creative, tech-savvy, and interested in 
promoting the Reading Liederkranz. People who are geniuses on social media (Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter), 
graphic artists, video-enthusiasts, and more would make ideal candidates to join the team. 
 If you are interested or would like to learn more, please contact me at Info@ReadingLiederkranz.com  
or at 484-888-5853. 
 
Thank you,        
Rick Dillinger 
3rd Vice President 

                   NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  AND GUESTS 
 

                              ALL GUESTS must be  
                              accompanied by a member  
                  and MUST SIGN  THE GUEST BOOK.  
Guests are allowed three visits as a guest and af-
ter that must become members.  Also, please 
note that ONLY MEMBERS may purchase alco-
holic beverages. 
  

 Please remember all events are subject to change due 
to COVID-19 guidelines from the state. The Officers and 
Staff of the Reading Liederkranz would like to remind 
you that we are trying our best with limited personnel 
and seating capacity. Your patience is appreciated as 
we to strive to provide you with quality entertainment 
and enjoyable experiences as we have always done. 
Thank you! 
 
We ask you to refer to the website and e-mail blasts for 
current or updated information regarding our events!  
 

          OUR FIVE DIVISIONS ARE: 
LIEDERKRANZ SINGERS        G.T.V. EDELWEISS SCHUHPLATTLERS 
   GERMANIA SOCCER                  LADIES’ AUXILIARY                    EAGLES’ MOUNTAIN HOME 

Kermit is “In the Haus” 
Every 2nd, 4th,  and 
5th Fridays of the 
month from 6-9pm. 
 

 


